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Mayor Hall,

As you know, we and over 200 Shoreline voters are opposed to rezoning the residential lots at 1510 and 1517 NE 170th St to community business. 
We have noticed that Amendment #4 has been proposed as a solution for continuing the office at 1510.  Please vote no on Amendment #1 and don't
study or approve changing two residential lots to community business.

Individual Comprehensive Plan Amendments and Rezones for the benefit of one company, or to increase City revenue, is not good land use or
planning practice.
 
Sincerely,
Mark & Kristi Rettmann

"Of all the questions which can come before this nation, short of the actual preservation of its existence in a great war, there is none which compares
in importance with the great central task of leaving this land even a better land for our descendants than it is for us." - Theodore Roosevelt
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